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01 July 2022 
 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10898 
 
I refer to your email dated 14 June 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB.  Specifically:    
 

1. I would like to know the breakdown of costs paid for translation services for written 
documents such as board reports, etc which are translated into languages other than English. I 
would like to see this for the last three years.  

 
Please refer to Table one (below) for a breakdown of costs paid for translation services for written 
documents for the last three years for Canterbury DHB. 
 
Table One:  

 
 
If your interest is in the provision of accessible Public Information, material in a range of languages has 

been provided throughout the pandemic by the Ministry of Health and the Department of Prime 

Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) who have created a wide range of public health information and forms, 

both on line and printed materials about COVID-19, vaccinations and self-care in a wide range of 

languages and formats including Easy Read and Sign Language. 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
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Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 
Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Canterbury DHB & West Coast DHB 




